
JUNE 2023, MINUTES OF A REGULAR MEETING 

 OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF NITRO LAND REUSE AUTHORITY 

The meeting was called to order by President Boggs at 4:00 pm. In attendance were Sanders, Dawson, Murphy, 

Montgomery, Casebolt and Director Reed. The previous meetings (May 2023) minutes and financials were 

reviewed and passed unanimously.  

Old Business 

Director Reed gave an update on the 2023 Kanawha County Delinquent Tax Sale. The LRA purchased 8 delinquent 

tax liens in the total amount of $15,024.52.  

New Business 

The LRA budget was discussed but tabled until the next meeting. The City will not be funding the LRA this fiscal 

year. 

Executive Session 

The board voted unanimously to reject the offer made on a vacant property during executive session.  

The meeting was adjourned @ 4:57 pm. 

Notes 

The next meeting will be Tuesday, July 11, 2023, at 4:00 pm.  

 


